
From: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health
To: "Reza Sheikhai"
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; "dola@ddfagala.com"; rick.pak@myopenbank.com; stephen.kang@myopenbank.com
Subject: Site Cleanup Program (SCP) RO0003163 and GeoTracker Global ID T10000006546, Elegant Cleaners, 1208

 Lincoln Avenue, Alameda, CA
Date: Thursday, January 28, 2016 2:56:26 PM

Hello Mr. Reza:
 
I received a voice message from your consultant regarding the collection of groundwater samples
 from the site monitoring wells on January 30, 2016.  At this time, neither the December 11, 2015
 Revised Data Gap Work Plan or the January 14, 2016 Field Sampling Plan are approved by Alameda
 County Environmental Health and no work is approved to be conducted at the site.
 
Thank you,
 
Karel Detterman, PG
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502
Direct: 510.567.6708
Fax:    510.337.9335
Email: karel.detterman@acgov.org
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
 

mailto:/O=ALCOEXCH/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=KDETTERMAN
mailto:cpareza@aol.com
mailto:Dilan.Roe@acgov.org
mailto:dola@ddfagala.com
mailto:rick.pak@myopenbank.com
mailto:stephen.kang@myopenbank.com
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

